
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please be informed that the students attending Model Practical Examination on Thursday 

5/12/2019 is required to report to school only during the practical sessions and are permitted to 

leave the campus once the session is completed. 

Regards 

Dr. V. Binumon         4/12/2019 

Principal 

 


